The ship being laid up, the Owners have furnished
the usual undertaking.

A letter has now been received from the Owners
stating that the vessel has been sold to Messrs. T.W.Ward & Co.,
Sheffield, for breaking up.

It is submitted the vessel be recorded in the

¢
Register Book as "To be broken up".




